
July 7, 2011 

 

 

We would highly recommend Dan Gerdes of Gerdes Construction Inc. for 

any and all future construction projects, given our outstanding experience 

with Dan and his team.  

 

Dan’s company recently completed the new condominium complex on 

Beach Road in Siesta Key. We purchased our condo (Unit 2), in February, 

2011. Dan was the person who, himself, showed us the unit. His knowledge, 

pride and passion for the unit’s design and construction were one of the 

major selling points in our decision to buy.  

 

We have been looking for a place on both Florida coasts the past three years. 

The construction of our unit and the total complex was some of the best we 

had seen in all of Florida- at ANY price range. Additionally, after we moved 

in, Dan has been extremely accessible to handle any minor issues we have 

needed in our punch list.  

 

We would definitely buy or build another house or condominium built by 

Dan Gerdes Construction. 

 

We would be more than happy to verbally discuss questions that anyone 

might have or to share our excellent experience. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Bob and Rae Spicer 

 


